
 

 

 
PANTAFLIX AG postpones publication of annual and consolidated financial 
statements 
 
Munich, April 28, 2023. PANTAFLIX AG (ISIN: DE000A12UPJ7) postpones the publication of its annual and 
consolidated financial statements for the financial year 2022 until May 2023. This was decided by the 
Management Board and Supervisory Board in consultation with the appointed auditing firm CONCEPT 
Renkes & Partner mbB Wirtschaftsprüfungsgesellschaft Steuerberatungsgesellschaft, Mainz. This decision 
is based on the planned disposal of the subsidiary PANTAFLIX Technologies, which will have a major impact 
on the audit of the financial statements. The exact date will be announced as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
About PANTAFLIX AG: 
PANTAFLIX Group is a broad-based media company with various business areas in the entertainment sector. The film production 
business PANTALEON Films, the production unit PANTAFLIX Studios, PANTAFLIX Technologies as an “entertainment-as-a-service 
provider”, the testimonial creative agency Creative Cosmos 15 (CC15) and the podcast production unit PantaSounds are united 
under the umbrella of the Group. PANTAFLIX Group cooperates with renowned partners such as Amazon, Disney, Sky, Netflix, 
Degeto, Joyn, Paramount, StudioCanal and Warner Bros. and is represented in Munich, Berlin and Stuttgart. PANTAFLIX AG is 
listed on the Frankfurt Stock Exchange under the XETRA symbol PAL and the ISIN DE000A12UPJ7.  
 
For more information, visit www.pantaflixgroup.com. 
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